
 

  

Press release 

 

SJM awarded provisional adjudication for a new gaming concession 
 

(Macau, 26 November 2022)  SJM Resorts, S.A. (“SJM” or the “Company”) is pleased to 

announce that the Macau SAR Government has today provisionally adjudicated a new gaming 

concession to the Company. The new 10-year concession will take effect from 1 January 2023. 

SJM expresses its appreciation to the Macau SAR Government for the opportunity to continue its 

contribution to the Macau economy and to the development of Macau as a world centre of 

tourism and leisure. 

 

During the final stages of the formal tender process, SJM will continue to work closely with the 

Macau SAR Government and the committee for the gaming concessions public tender. SJM is 

confident in the long-term growth prospects of Macau, and looks forward to contributing to the 

sustainable development of the local economy in the coming decade.  

 


